
Recent Happenings 

 

We give thanks to those church mice, who’ve blessed the Forest Park Presbyterian 
community... 

~ Donated baskets and auction items for the Gathering for a Cause 

~ Shoveled and salted sidewalks 

~ Serve on the Nominating Committee 

~ Gave Per Capita to support the work of Presbytery, Synod, and General     Assembly 

~ Shared Christ’s love and grace through gifts, prayers, and acts of kindness 

~ Attended Bible Study 

~ Supported the Southminster Youth group and their mission trip 

~ Supported the Fab 4 and attended Ash Wednesday Service 

~ Sang in the choir or participated in bell choir 

 

We give thanks for the precious gift of the Lord. We give thanks as others share their time, 
talent, and treasures. We give thanks for the ministry of Jesus Christ in our community. 

 


